
WATCHUNG   BOTTLE   CAP   COLLECTION  
 

Thank   you     to   everyone   who   participated   in   our   collection,  
sponsored   by   the    Watchung   Environmental   Commission.  

 
Due   to   COVID-19,   the   library   has   suspended   the   collection   of   plastic   bottle   caps.  

You   may   hold   on   to   your   caps   until   the   bottle   cap   collection   resumes   -   OR   -  
Take   your   caps   to   a   Whole   Foods   location   currently   accepting   donations.  

 
 

                          Whole   Foods   Millburn  
                                  2245   Springfield   Avenue  
                                  Vauxhall,   NJ   07088  
                                  (908)   688-1455  

 

                          Whole   Foods   Princeton  
                                 3495   US   Route   1   South  
                                 Princeton.   NJ   08540  
                                 (609)   799-2919   


